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April 16, 2020

Update from the OGC Board of Directors

Dear OGC Competitive Families, 

We hope this update finds all of our members safe and healthy during this unprecedented time.  We 
wanted to provide an update to you as it is now just over one month since we closed our doors on March 
14th due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

While the gym doors remain closed for the foreseeable future, the Board and the Staff are working 
collaboratively to ensure OGC remains financially healthy through this crisis and is in a position to return 
as a viable gymnastics centre when it is safe to do so.  

There is no doubt that OGC's business is dramatically impacted and there is no roadmap to follow.  Our 
exceptional and dedicated OGC staff are working hard to find ways to stay connected with our members 
and develop program alternatives to keep everyone active during this time.

With the support of our members, we are confident that we have a lot to look forward to and celebrate 
when we are all able to get back together.

We are also sharing that Ontario is providing financial support for families during school and child care 
closures. 

Parents are eligible for a one-time per child payment of $200 for children aged 0-12, or $250 for children 
with special needs aged 0-21. More Information can be found at Ontario Support for Families

Stay safe, stay well and stay home!

OGC Board of Directors
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